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Meridian Service Metro District

Recreation Center Mission:

 

To offer a healthy lifestyle for the

residents of Meridian Ranch through

facilities and programs for personal

fitness, group exercise, organized sports,

aquatics, and special community events.







You can submit plans on the website
 DRC No. 1
www.meridianranchdrc.nabrnetwork.com
and DRC No. 2
www.meridianranchdrc2.nabrnetwork.com 
by going to the FOR RESIDENTS menu and
selecting ONLINE FORMS. You will then fill out
the Site Improvement Application, attach any
necessary documents and pictures, and hit
SUBMIT. Once your plans have been submitted,
the DRC will review them and let you know if
more information is required. After you have
received an approval letter, you may begin your
project.

If you are unsure if you need to submit, please
email to check BEFORE you begin your project. This
will help prevent mistakes and costly corrections.
Approvals can take up to forty-five (45) days, so
please submit and plan appropriately within this
time frame.

Governing Documents can be found on the
websites:  
DRC No. 1
www.meridianranchdrc.nabrnetwork.com 
 DRC No. 2
www.meridianranchdrc2.nabrnetwork.com;
Resources; Governing Documents 

Questions? Please contact your Meridian Ranch DRC Management Team:
Jamie Adams, CMCA, AMS, PCAM – Managing Agent – Jamie@warrenmgmt.com

Julie Sampson, Governance Director – meridianranch@warrenmgmt.com 
Chaylyn Petrik, DRC Administrator- meridianranch2@warrenmgmt.com 

The DRC would like to remind all homeowners that ANY changes made to your yard or outside of
your home need to be approved by the DRC. Some common changes include landscaping, solar

panels, fencing, exterior painting, accessory structures, sheds, play structures, etc.
 

Design Review Council Corner
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If the most frequent footsteps on your lawn are those behind a mower, you might want
to rethink your landscape! Research shows lawns receive four times as much water as
other landscape styles. In fact, the biggest part of a western lawn's carbon footprint has
nothing to do with the lawnmower — it's actually embedded in the energy used to
deliver irrigation water! Here are two tips to make your lawn irrigation as efficient as
possible.

 1.Adjust your sprinklers to avoid
runoff - Our Front Range soils can
typically accept no more than 1/4" of
water an hour. Pop-up spray heads put
out on average 1 to 2.5" of water per
hour, so it is easy to see how water can be
wasted with run times that exceed 15 to
20 minutes.
The water does not absorb into the soil
fast enough and runs off the lawn,
providing no benefit to the turf and
costing you money. Use the “Cycle and
Soak” method for watering your lawn and
landscape. For fixed and pop-up spray
sprinklers, water 3 cycles on your watering 

2. Fertilize your lawn appropriately
- A properly fertilized lawn requires less
water. Applying more fertilizer than is
needed can deplete other nutrients and
cause deficiencies. Generally, for low-
maintenance and older bluegrass lawns
(common throughout Colorado),
fertilize lightly (one-half pound of
N/1,000 sq. ft., or a half rate) in the late
spring (@ Memorial Day) and again in
early summer (@July 4th). Your final
application should be one pound of
actual nitrogen per 1,000 sq. ft. (a full
rate) in the fall (October).

MANAGER'S MESSAGE

days, approximately 4 to 6
minutes each cycle. Schedule
start times one hour apart. If
you have larger rotor
sprinklers, water 3 cycles per
watering day, 10 to 12
minutes each cycle — they
put out less water. 



READING



Summer Luau
EVERYONE'S INVITED

M A Y  2 9 T H  
1 - 4  P M

C o m e  j o i n  u s  f o r  g a m e s ,  f o o d

t r u c k s ,  m u s i c ,  &  l o t s  o f  f u n .



Stop by the Meridian Ranch
Recreation Center to get a
map of the parks and trails!



MSMD Board of Directors:
President:
Butch Gabrielski

Secretary/Treasurer:
Wayne Reorda

Assistant Secretary/Treasurer
Bill Gessner
Mike Fenton
Tom Sauer

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
Phone: 719-495-7119

mrrc@meridianservice.org
MSMD Office:

Phone 719-495-6567
 

www.meridianranchmetro.org
www.meridianranch.com

www.stonebridgecoloradosprings.com

Meridian Ranch Community Directory

Stop by the front desk of Meridian Ranch Recreation Center to make sure your
current account is up to date and there is an email on file.
THEN, go to meridianranch.clubautomation.com
Scroll down to the section labeled "First time here?"  and click on the "Access My
Account" icon. 
This will then prompt you to fill out your first name, last name, and email. Once this
is done and Club Automation was able to locate you in the system, an email will be
sent to you to prompt you to complete your online portal set up.

Questions or issues? call 719-495-7119 or stop by MRRC front desk.

Still need to set up your Meridian Ranch
Recreation Center online portal?

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
M-F 5:30 AM-8:30 PM
Saturday: 8 AM - 6 Pm
Sunday: 9 AM - 5 Pm

MSMD Office
Closed to the public due to

Covid-19

Follow us on
Hours of Operation


